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AC_170854226_1 

Dear Secretary of State for Transport 

The Northumberland Line Order 
Transport and Works Act 1992 
Reference: TWAO/155 
OBJ/13: Viscount Ridley 
OBJ/28: Plessey Checks Farming Limited 

We refer to our letters of 12 October 2021 and 10 November 2021. 

Our clients have now reached agreement the Applicant in relation to the acquisition of its land. 

Accordingly our clients hereby withdraw their objection. 

We have also written to the inquiry programme officer today attaching a copy of this letter. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Womble Bond Dickinson (UK) LLP 


